OUTDOOR EDUCATION

Donations Appreciated!







Dear Families,

A large part of our learning takes place outdoors. One of the ways to enhance our play-based program is by using a variety of tools and materials. If you would like to support this area of learning, please look at some of the items on our wish list. This is completely voluntary and optional.

Thank you for your support!



- O Sidewalk chalk
- Magnifying glasses
- Mini clip boards
- Sand Toys
- Shovels/pails
- O Jumbo Tweezers
- Sorting trays
- Containers for cool collecting

- Bubbles
- Spray bottles
- O Jumbo paint brushes
- O Muffin tins
- Pie plates
- Bean bags
- O Soft balls



CREDITS

Fonts and Clip Art

Thank you to <u>Kimberly Geswein</u> for her awesome fonts & <u>Ashley Hughes</u> & <u>Susan See</u> for their clip art designs

More Resources You May Like













